Docket No. 70-371

UNC, Incorporated

UNC Naval Products

ATTN: Mr. Bruce Andrews
President

67 Sandy Desert Road

Uncasville, Connecticut 06382

Dear Mr. Andrews:

Thank you very much for the time and courtesy you and your staff provided to
JamesBH.lgggner, Jerome Roth and myself during our visit to United Nuclear on
June 8, .

As 1 said at the time, I am presently learnirg a great deal about NRC's Region
I Ticensees, and my visit to UNC was most helpful. I particularly appreciate
the time George Waugh and Bob Gregg spent to personally guide us through your
plant, 1 believe I now have a much better understanding of your manufacturing
process and some of the related safety and development issues.

Pursuant to our discussions, I will look into constructive actions concerning
licensing and clearances. I also look forward to informal management
discussions on issues of mutual interest.

An up-to-date copy of the Region I organization is enclosed. Again, my thanks
for your and your staff's efforts.

Sincerely,

CM’pn.l ned By:
Maicolm %‘8 Knagg

Malcolm R. Knapp, Director
Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

Enclosure: As stated

cc w/encl:

G. Waugh, Executive Vice President

R. Gregg, Director, Technical Services
Public Document Room (PDR)

Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of Connecticut
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bee w/o encl:

Region I Docket Room (w/concurrences)
J. Roth, DRSS

G. Bidinger, NMSS

J. Joyner, DRSS

M. Austin, DRSS

W. Pasciak, DRSS

R. Bellamy, DRSS

SS
JOYNER
6/v| /89

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY

DRSS,ZA&ii

KNAPP
6/ | 789



